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September 29, 1978

Mr. Don Myers

Tenneco 0il Company

720 South Colorado Blvd.
Denver, Colorado 80222

Re: Tenneco 0il Company
Jicarilla C #b
F- 24-26N-5W

Dear Don:

Your proposed allocation of production for the subject
well dated September 25, 1978, is hereby accepted,

Mesaverde: Gas 52%, 0il zero
Dakota: Gas 48%, 0il 100%

By copy of this letter each transporter is hereby advised
to adjust their values accordingly.

Yours very /ﬁ;yAy,
ick

A R Ken
District Supervisor

x¢c: Each Transporter
0il Conservation Division, Santa Fe
U.5.6.5., Durango
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